
 

Christmas Blessing Gratitude - 2023 
 

The Christmas Blessing Committee wants to thank you for your overflowing generosity in 

supporting this ministry. 

Gifts were received by 52 people through No One Alone, Appalachian Children’s Center, and 

Ruth House.  In addition, over $6500 in cash donations were equally shared between these 

three agencies for special needs.   

Here is a brief sampling of thank you notes we received: 

“Overwhelmed by God’s love shining so bright and brilliant through you.  I wish I could 

adequately express our gratitude from myself/my tribe of six.  Thank you for the lift of our 

hearts.  With all our hearts and souls, God bless you all.” 

“The holidays are a tough time, while dealing with our current situation it seemed even worse.  

Today and going forward I have found happiness because you have made me and my children 

feel loved.  We are beyond grateful for you, the care and time you took from your schedule for 

us means so much.  Thank you for everything.” 

“On behalf of Ruth House, I would like to thank you so much for your generosity to the ladies.  

Your gifts, bibles, and prayer blankets put such big smiles on their faces.  You are changing the 

lives of our women and their families.  Blessings and Grace.” 

Our Chapel has brought light to the community,  

Pat Collins and Patsy Wohlwend, Co-chairs 


